
New Mexico Gas Company, Inc. 
 

It is respectfully requested that the attached letter from New Mexico Gas Company, Inc. be
included with the commentary regarding EIB 25-11 (R) - Proposed New Regulation, 11.5.7 NMAC
- Heat Illness and Injury Prevention. We appreciate the consideration if possible. Thank you.




